
HUNTINGTONIZED FCU WOULD LIKE TO NOTIFY OUR VALUED MEMBERS 

OF AN UPCOMING SCHEDULED SYSTEM MAINTENANCE UPGRADE ON  

TUESDAY AUG 7TH AT 6:00 P.M.  

YOU MAY NOTICE A DISRUPTION OF SERVICES UNTIL  

APPROXIMATELY 10:00 A.M. AUG 8TH. 

THESE SERVICES WILL HAVE LIMITED ACCESS: 

ATM WITHDRAWALS-        $100.00 

POS PURCHASES-              $300.00 

UNFORTUNATELY THESE SERVICES WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE DURING 

THIS TIME: 

INTERNET TELLER 

MOBILE APP 

AUDIO RESPONSE 

PLEASE PLAN TO MAKE ARRANGEMENTS BEFOREHAND IF NEEDED. 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE. 

WE SINCERELY APPRECIATE YOUR PATIENCE AS WE TAKE STRIDE TO  

IMPROVE OUR SERVICES TO YOU. 

THANK YOU, 

ANGIE SHUMWAY 

HFCU MANAGER 


